
SUMMIT TOWNSHIP SUPERVISORS 
Public Hearing 

Monday, January 6, 2020 
 
Chairman Davis called a public hearing with the Board of Supervisors to order at 6:19 
p.m. immediately following the 2020 Organizational Meeting.  
 
Chairman Davis explained that the purpose of the hearing is to receive public input regarding a 
petition to rezone an approximately 100’ x 520’ portion of property that is currently zoned A-1 
(Agriculture) to B-1 (Business). The subject property is located at 9090 Peach Street, Parcel ID 
No. 40-019-083.0-011.0 and is the site of the Auto Express KIA Dealership. 
 
Zoning Officer Cass further explained that this petition was received on November 27, 2019 the 
owner intent is to allow for parking and to provide access to emergency vehicles.  Cass added 
that the proposed zoning is consistent with the Summit Township Comprehensive Plan. 
 
There was no public input. 
 
Motion by Welka, seconded by Lee, to adjourn the public hearing at 6:22 p.m. 
Vote:  3/0 
 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Christene S. Yeast 
Recording Secretary 
01/08/2020 
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